GERALD J. RYAN OUTREACH CENTER

December 2022

Dear Friends,

It is so heartening when we receive a gift from a donor which allows us to say "yes" to one more child, family, or deserving adult this holiday season. You responded generously to our appeal with a donation of Generous aft cards to you and we simply wish to thank you for your donation. We are blessed as always to have you so concerned about our ongoing needs, in the service of our neighbors.

We hope you know that without your kindness, we could not assist the many poor, working poor and homeless people who come to our center. Thank you on behalf of the women, men and children that will be helped by your efforts this holiday season. You encourage and remind us that we are not alone in the struggle to give hope and dignity to those who so desperately need it.

We are grateful that you made the decision and sacrifice to donate during these troubled economic times, when everyone is finding ways to cut back. Because of you we can continue our mission of reaching out to those who are struggling and in need of our assistance.

With all our gratitude,

Joseph Gibbons

Board President

Noelle Campbell
Executive Director

